
In addition to lewd pictures, do the ads for Viagra and other sexual
products fall under the need for "brown wrapper" labeling?

I am inundated by SPAM trying to get me to buy viagra and other products.  I
have just spoken with the FTC office in Atlanta today to try to figure out
how to get a break from these incessant ads that have no way to opt out and
have false email addresses, etc.  They are the ones that directed me to the
FTC's website where I saw the article about your efforts to help clean up
the SPAM mess that these people have created.

While I will be doing my part to put the FTC on their trails, whatever you
can do to put the power of the federal government on them also would be
appreciated!

Best of luck in your efforts to clean up our internet!!!!

Ruth Fennell


